
THE JOHN CROOK SCHOLARSHIP 
pays for a second degree, at St John’s College, 
Cambridge University, for those who are the 
first in their family to go to university

The John Crook Scholarship 
offers students from UK 
universities an opportunity to 
study for a second, two-year 
undergraduate degree at St 
John’s College, Cambridge.  
Some scholars will have the 
opportunity to opt into an  
MPhil programme in their 
second year. The scholarship 
would cover up to full cost of  

your studies, including tuition 
fees and living costs, 
depending on your financial 
circumstances.

Going to university is about much more than 
getting a degree. It’s about developing a fascination 
for a particular subject or idea, which for some can 
last a lifetime. It’s about being given the time to 
investigate it and understand it properly. 

And it’s about being given strong, structured 
support from world experts to help you to develop 
that understanding. If this appeals to you, then 
you should apply for a John Crook Scholarship to 
continue your studies at St John’s College. 

For more information go to www.joh.cam.ac.uk/john-crook-scholarships

To apply you need to be: 
• the first generation in your
family to go to university 
• a current student, or recent
graduate, with an exceptional 
academic record 
• a UK citizen

“I had no idea I could apply for such
a generous grant for further study at 
Cambridge University”Apply via UCAS by the closing date of 16 October 2023 for admission in October 2024.




